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Activities 
The Activities Program for the coming year is included in this mailing. The next event is 

the Woods Lake weekend. If you would like to attend, please contact Peter Trott or Brian 

West. The Miena shack will be used, and hopefully members with shacks in the area will 

also be involved. 

 

AGM Report 
It was pleasing to see 43 members present at the meeting. 

 

The committee elected for 2009-10 is: 

President:  David Hemmings    

Vice-President: Peter Trott  

Secretary:  Peter Murphy 

Treasurer:  Tim Munro 

Committee members: Malcolm Crosse, John Smith, John Spencer 

 

The meeting also passed a motion to change the constitution to increase the membership 

limit from 75 to 80. This means that Stewart Edwards, who has been on the waiting list 

since March, will become a member when he pays his entrance fee and annual 

subscriptions. 

 

Congratulations to Tony Dell who became a life member at the meeting. Tony was 

proposed by Ian Stokes and seconded by Lyndon Cubbins. Lyndon spoke eloquently about 

Tony’s many and varied contributions to the Club since joining in 1980. 

 

Notice of meeting 
The next General Meeting will be held at the Black Buffalo on September 21st starting at 

8.00pm. 

The guest will be Rod Miller who will speak about making braided leaders. 

 

Membership list 
Please check your details on the included list. If there are any changes please let Pete 

Murphy know by phoning 62430288, or by email. If you now have an email address he 

very much would like to know it, because it saves on printing and postage costs, not 

to mention his time. 


